
 

 

Invitation to Clinical Research Supervisor’s Workshop 

The Clinical supervisor’s workshop programme is offered to all Departments in the 

Faculty of Health Sciences and is especially tailored to those who are NEW to 

supervising MMeds and MPhils, but may be of interest to other research supervisors 

in clinical fields. The Deans of the Faculty, the Faculty Research Committee and 

Research Office fully endorse this initiative to provide support and guidance for those 

taking on the important role of research supervision for medical registrars in order to 

improve the quality of theses and papers produced in the Faculty. 

The aim of the workshop is to provide information on University regulations, raise 

awareness of tools available to make the supervisory process a positive and rewarding 

experience. Clinical divisions or departments are encouraged to nominate new 

supervisors who they would like to promote to supervisory status and offer them the 

opportunity of attending the workshop. Once this has been attended CPD 

accreditation can be obtained. 

The programme is being designed and run by Dr Celeste de Jager (Senior Lecturer in 

Clinical Epidemiology), Dr Delva Shamley (Senior Lecturer in Human Biology) and Henri 

Carrara (Biostatistician and Analytical Epidemiologist, FHS).  

The last course for 2014 will be held on 5th and 6th November: this is a two-part 

course to allow time for more in-depth coaching for NEW supervisors. 
 

Programme:  Attached  

To register please fill in the attached form and email as instructed.  

 

http://www.uct.ac.za/

